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As the curtain closes on another Volunteer Week in Newfoundland and Labrador, and as Chair of a voluntary Board of
Trustees dedicated to public education, | extend our sincere appreciation to all the volunteers who enhance educational
programs and services in our school communities.

Our collective efforts to ensure every student has an opportunity to succeed to the best of their ability is among our
greatest responsibilities as a society. We are very grateful in Newfoundland and Labrador for the many unsung volunteers
in our schools who offer their time to support our students. They serve on school councils, help with breakfast programs,
field trips, co-curricular and extra-curricular activities, and enhance learning opportunities in many ways.

On behalf of the Trustees of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School Board. | thank all the volunteers who offer
their time and talents to our students throughout the province.

While we take time this week to highlight and honour your contributions, please know it is appreciated every day of the
year.

Thank you.

Goronwy Price
Chair
Board of Trustees
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